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WICHITA, KAN. – Someone is calling local residents to say they’re from the District 

Attorney’s Office and will be arrested for embezzling money.  
 
The scammer asks the consumer for money because they’ve been charged with crimes 
involving embezzlement and should call a number with an 866 area code.  
 
A Wichita man called the number left on his phone and supposedly talked to a “process 
server” who then transferred him to a “detective.” The man who claimed to be a 
detective offered to schedule a meeting with the District Attorney after a $318 payment 
to “clear up the matter.” The consumer hung up on the scammer.  
 
No one in the District Attorney’s Office will ever call asking for money.   
 
To contact the Consumer Protection Division of the District Attorney’s Office, call 660-
3653.   
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